

# IBM Mid-Range Computer Users Group



President: Max Thomas - 264-2501 Vice President: Steve Walker - 264-1442 Secretary: Alan Judson - 763-6650 Treasurer: Dan True - 565-2483

## MAY MEETING

Our Annual Election Meeting was held on May 13th at the Peppercorn Steak House.

Following a delicious luncheon meal, those present voted for present voted officers for the coming year. Max Thomas of Murray City was elected President with Steve Walker from Abbott Critical Care Systems as Vice President. Alan Judson, Bank American Fork of was elected Secretary and Dan True from Becton Dickinson Vascular Access is our new Treasurer.

The new officers wish to extent special thanks to last years officers for their fine job in running the Users Group. They will be a hard act to follow.

## SPEAKER

While the votes for new officers were being counted, Bill Bennett, of IBM gave a brief review of service and competitiveness.

Citing some personal examples Bill reminded everyone that we must be constantly aware that we are in a competitive struggle.

In everything we do we must strive to give the highest quality service and make the best products possible. Our customers perception of our products and service is very important. We must listen to our customers and respond to what they want. By doing this, America will be successful in competing with the rest of the world.

# JUST A THOUGHT

Natural talent, intelligence, a wonderful education -none of these quarantees success. Something else is needed: the sensitivity to understand what other people want and the willingness to give it to them. Worldly success depends on pleasing others. No one is going to win fame, recognition, or advancement just because he or she

thinks it's deserved. Someone else has to think so too -- John Luther

## ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sharon Maass, last years president, had a baby boy. Mother and son are doing fine. Way to go Sharon.

The June MPA meeting will be held June 17th, at 6:00pm. sharp, at COMPHEALTH, Woodlands Plaza, Suite 300, 4021 South 700 East, Salt Lake City. This meeting will be to elect new officers for the coming year. Pizza will be served following the elections.

# JUNE MEETING

On Wednesday, June 10th Dick Thames of IBM will present Word Perfect for the AS/400. The meeting will be held in the Murray City Council Chambers at 11:00am. Come learn how to do Word Perfect on the AS/400.

## V2 R1.0 to V2 R1.1

Doug Hansen of Little and Company reports

that when he converted from V2R1.0 to V2R1.1 he had trouble running queries that used files defined with IDDU. Doug can be reached at 484-2200. We thank Doug for passing on this information.

### TIPS

Anyone having other tips or information that they would like to share is invited to contact Alan Judson at 763-6650.

We are also interested in publishing questions or requests for information or help from users.

Also, if you have equipment for sale or are looking for equipment, please let us know so we spread the word around.

Lets make the Users Group a resource to all mid-range computer users.

#### UPCOMING CLASSES

The following classes will be held in Salt Lake City. You can save time and money by attending these classes.

Introduction to SQL/400. Date: 6/30, 1 day, \$300/student. Course #: EM395.

OS/400 Structure, Tailoring and Basic Tuning. Date: 7/16, 2 days, \$630/student. Course # S6025.

AS/400 Query Workshop. Date: 8/26, 1 day, \$300/student. Course # EM499.

AS/400 PC Support Functions and Installation. Date: 9/09, 1/2 day, \$100/student. Course # EM354.

AS/400 Performance Analysis and Capacity Planning. Date: 9/16, 3 d a y s , \$1,035/student. Course # S6027.

Using PC Support/400. Date: 9/29, 1 day, \$300/student. Course # ES248.

PC Support/400 for the Implementer/User. Date: 10/01, 1 day, \$350/student. Course # EM358.

CL Programming, Part I. Date: 10/14, 1/2, \$130/student. Course # ES798.

CL Programming, Part II. Date: 10/14, 1/2 day, \$130/student. Course # EM214.

A S / 4 0 0 W o r k
Management. Date:
11/03, 1 day,
\$300/student. Course
# EM279.

## HELP

Do you know someone who has just gotten an AS/400? Is there someone you know who has had their machine for awhile but is not participating in the user group? If so, get their name and address to a member of the board and we will add them to our mailing list.

If we are still sending this news letter to former members of your staff, please let us know so we can remove their names from the mailing list.

We are looking for ideas for future meetings. If you have topics that you would like to see covered, or issues that you would like discussed or more information on, please let us know. We want to make the Users Group a valuable source of information and solutions to users.